
The Alabama Department of TransportaƟon (ALDOT) is proposing to improvements to the 
interchange at McAshan Drive in Jefferson County, Alabama.  InformaƟon about the project 
is available to the public for review and comment. Your comments may be provided by US 
mail, email, voicemail, or online as described below. Comments for the proposed project 
must be submiƩed by July 14, 2023.   

        Online  
        Public Involvement 

 Diverging Diamond Interchange on McAshan Drive over I-59/I-20 

Project DescripƟon  
Proposed project includes adding an 

addiƟonal overpass on McAshan Drive 
over I-59/I-20 at Exit 104 

Diverging Diamond intersecƟons will be 
added to the northbound and south-

bound ramps.  

ConstrucƟon will be done with inter-
miƩent lane closures.  

Right of way will be required to imple-
ment this project.   

Comments on the proposed project must to be submiƩed by July 14, 2023. 

 
SUBMIT COMMENTS  TO: 

 
Online Comment Form: www.ALDOTinvolved.com 

Email: mcashan-ddi@dot.state.al.us  

Phone: (205) 327-4956 (3 minute limit)  

 

Mail Comments to:  
   ALDOT–  East Central Region 
   Birmingham Area Office  
   1020 Bankhead Highway-West 
   Birmingham, AL 35204 
   ATTN: Sandra F.P. Bonner 


